
Annual Meeting in January 

In accordance with the By-laws of the Episcopal Church of the Good Shepherd, the Annual 

Meeting will be held on Sunday, January 27, 2019.  

The meeting will be called to order at the beginning of the combined 9:30 am service.  Following 

the regular church service and the breakfast prepared by the Men’s Breakfast Group, Fr. Gary 

Wilde will reconvene the meeting where outgoing Vestry will be recognized, new Vestry 

members will be announced and the Finance Committee will present the Annual Budget.  

All parishioners are urged to attend. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sally Mock, Clerk of the Vestry 


